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Central Polk Parkway 

New Facility from US 17/SR 35 to SR 60 

FPID: 440897-3,-4 

Project Description 

This project is a Project Development and Environment 
(PD&E) Study for a new limited access toll facility linking 
the Central Polk Parkway at US 17 to SR 60.   
 
This four-lane, limited access toll facility will provide bet-
ter direct access to Polk Parkway and Interstate 4, re-
duce freight traffic into Bartow and improve truck travel 
time, enhance safety by separating regional through-
traffic from local traffic, provide regional connectivity on 
existing roads, and foster economic development with 
the Central Florida Intermodal Logistics Center in Winter 
Haven.   
 

Project Status 

This project will begin Design in November 2020. 
 
Right-of-Way and Railroad & Utilities are funded begin-
ning in Fiscal Year 2023. 
 
Environmental is funded in Fiscal Year 2024. 
 
Construction is funded in Fiscal Year 2025. 

Contact Information 

Stephanie Underwood, PE 

Project Manager / HNTB 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise 

407-264-3436 

Stephanie.Underwood@dot.state.fl.us 


